
Dear all, 

Walk to school week has been another great success with many children joining the school 
walking buses and enjoying chatting and walking together.  Thank you to the many parents 
who joined in with us and a special thank you to the staff who took time out to do 
this.  We'll collate the data next week and let you know how many walked for the week. 

7 years celebration 

Our P7 children are the first children to have been in Lenzie Meadow for all of their school 
days so we felt this was cause for a celebration.  A very big thank you to the PTA who have 
funded today's day of outdoor activities.  They have paid for Operation Play Outdoors to 
come and deliver all sorts of amazing outdoor activities.  Watch out for photos on the Teams 
pages and also Facebook page.  Fantastic den building going on as we speak and more fun 
things this afternoon.  A massive thank you to Mrs Gordon for all her organising. 

With regards to the above the PTA need really your help.  See message below. 

"We need your help!! 

Our PTA do an excellent job fundraising to provide lots of fun extras for our children. Our 
chair is stepping down so we have a vacancy!! Are you organised? Do you have a little 
spare time? Would you like to help your child's school? 

Please consider joining us - we meet a few times each year to plan our activities. The more 
people we have on board the less we all have to do!! 

Our AGM is Wednesday 24th May at 6pm at the school. Everyone is welcome and it would 
be great to see some new faces!!" 

Please do consider this.  There are so many things funded by the PTA that without them 
won't happen so please do chat to each other and encourage each other to get involved. 

We have lots of our partner nurseries visiting us this week which we are looking forward to 
very much. 

Reading news 

The Book worms have been asking for a place in the playground dedicated to reading.  We 
have purchased a lovely wee cupboard which has a couple of benches.  The bookworms and 
Miss Roddick have got some lovely ideas as to how to create a great area for those who 
want to enjoy reading in their break times.  Once we get this organised we will send picture 
out for you to see. 

If you live near the school, please can you keep a little eye on the playground.  We planted 
vegetables last week and they were left outside the classrooms and unfortunately over the 
weekend, people climbed in and threw them over the playground as well as leaving broken 
glass.   We also recovered a nursery trike from a den on the moss.   If you do hear and see 
anything, please contact the police. 

Again, we ask if you can talk to your children about looking after their belongings.  There are 
more and more children just abandoning their lunch boxes and garments.  Please reiterate 
that it is their responsibility to look after their belongings. 

Have a great weekend everyone. 



Dates for this term 

23rd May Jim McNairn Football tournament 

24th May - PTA AGM 

25th May Sports Day P1-4 morning, P5-7 afternoon 

26th and 29th May - May holiday 

1st & 2nd June P7 transition visits to Lenzie Academy 

2nd June - P7 Disco at Academy 

5th June P5a and P4b assemblies 

7th June P7 Careers Day 

7th June Pre-Entrant Day 1 for new P1s 

8th June P2B football block starts 

8th June PTA discos 

12th June - P5c and P4c assemblies 

12th June - Parent Council Meeting 

12th June Possibility of a P7 football match 

14th June Pre-Entrant Day 2 for new P1s 

23rd June - P7 Leavers assembly 

26th June - Final reports due out 

28th June - Last day of school 1pm finish 

 


